
 

22nd April 2020 
        
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Information for Parents & Carers about Bereavement Support. 
 
Unfortunately, over the next few weeks and months, our Wardley school community 
may encounter a bereavement of a family member. Grief is a very personal 
experience, and every child and person will experience it differently. Wardley CE 
Primary School is fully committed to helping families suffering from bereavement in 
a supportive and caring way.  
 
We have a bereavement protocol in place and Mrs Walker (Deputy Head Teacher) 
and I have been nominated as the key people to take responsibility for managing 
this. If any families are sadly impacted by loss, you will receive our utmost care. If 
you wish to seek support, please email school. Our key staff will then make contact 
with you and discuss how best to provide the help that we can. We will support 
each pupil and family, guided by their own unique needs in a sensitive and 
compassionate manner.  
 
We will also of course link with relevant staff in school after discussion with families. 
It is important that we work together to provide the help and support to everyone 
involved as required.  
 
Please see the links below to websites that may also be of help:  
www.winstonswish.org/coronavirus/  
www.elsa-support.co.uk/coronavirus.story-for-children 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Foster, 
 
Head teacher. 
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